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From: Andrew Reamer
To: Plimpton, Suzanne H.
Cc: Milan, Lynn M.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Request for draft ICR -- 2023 National Survey of College Graduates (OMB Control #: 3145-0141)
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 4:19:54 PM

Dear Suzanne,

On behalf of the American Economic Association and the Industry Studies Association, I
write to request a copy of the draft ICR (survey instrument and supporting statement) for the
2023 National Survey of College Graduates (OMB Control #: 3145-0141), as invited
by today's Federal Register. Thank you. AEA and ISA members look forward to seeing the
materials.

Sincerely,

Andrew

-- 
Andrew Reamer
Research Professor
George Washington Institute of Public Policy
George Washington University
 
805 21 St., NW,  Room 613
Washington, DC  20052
 
areamer@gwu.edu
(202) 994-7866
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